
Superkids bulletin 

Summer 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Thank you for your messages, cards and gifts to the 
team. As always, much appreciated. If we are not 
seeing you over the holiday or multi-sports club, we 
look forward to seeing you in from 29th August 2024. 

 

Automatic enrolment 

A reminder to families, unless your child is going into 
year 7, you are automatically enrolled into the new 
academic year - September 2024. 
Superkids require 4 weeks’ notice to cease your place. 

Holiday club and multi-sports club 

We have limited spaces at our main holiday club. Why 
not try our multi-sports club with our qualified sports 

coaches, Malik and Quincy. 
http://www.superkidsclub.co.uk/holiday- 

playscheme/activity-programme-and-booking-form 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Whatever your plans this summer, 
I hope you and the children have a great time! 
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Contact Information 

Club number: 07787 734 432 (7am – 6pm) 
Club Email: superkidsstmarys@gmail.com 

Jessica Baker, business manager: 07732 305 454 
Office Email: admin@superkidsclub.co.uk 

Website: www.superkidsclub.co.uk 

Fee changes 

September 2024 rates: 
Breakfast club - £6.40 

After school club - £14.25 
Any ad-hocs are charged at an extra £1. 

A reminder – you will see a change to your 
deposit amount in September too. 

If it helps families to have a set monthly amount 
to pay. Please contact me at: 

superkidsstmarys@gmail.com. 

Parents may wish to see if you are eligible for 
childcare support via the government Tax Free 

Childcare Scheme 
https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare 

Staff changes – Sept 24 

Isilda, Mariah and Shenai shall be moving on 
after the summer holidays. We wish them all 
the best.  

We currently have one new staff member: 
Emma; and recruiting a further two. 

Ad – hoc bookings 
 

It is highly likely that I will not be able to offer  
ad-hoc booking during the first half term whilst we 

are recruiting for more staff. 
 

Reception class 

It has been lovely seeing how far so many of our 
reception children have come over the year! With 
a great majority of them having confidence to 
build those strong friendships and more 
importantly, independence. Bring on Year 1! 

Terms and conditions update 
 

Despite my many attempts of reminding parents of the 
importance of letting us know where your child is; I 
have decided to update the withdrawal of  a child’s 
place, inside the terms and conditions. This will come 
into effect from 29th August 2024. Please see below: 
 

The club may terminate sessions if the parent, on 3 or 
more occasions within an academic year, fails to notify 
the club on the whereabouts of your child. e.g. going 
to an enrichment club, collected from school. 
 

I appreciate a great many of you do inform us of your 
child’s whereabouts. However, I still have many repeat 
offenders who do not seem to understand the 
importance of this requirement which safeguards the 
children. I shall email parents again relating to this new 
update. 
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